
 

Last Shipment Date before Harvest Festival & Hari Gawai & Hari Raya 

for Peninsular Malaysia & East Malaysia  
 

Dear Valued Member, the celebration of Harvest Festival, Hari Gawai and Hari Raya is coming 

soon, our management has arranged the last ordering and goods shipment date as below: 

 

 

You are advised to place the order earlier and make payment before the listed cut-off date 

and time in order to get your product before the long holiday.  

Apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

Nefful Malaysia wishes all the Malay partners Selamat Hari Raya and Happy Holiday!  

(AJL931652) 

 

 

     

(AJL931652) 

 Peninsular Malaysia East Malaysia 

Cut-off Date 20 May 2020  (Wednesday) 20 May 2020 (Wednesday) 

Cut-off Time 3pm 3pm 

Resume Shipment 27 May 2020  (Wednesday) 8 June 2020  (Monday) 


